
August 27, 2019 
 
Dear Anza Families, 
 
Great news! Wiseburn Unified was recognized by niche.com as the safest school district in 
California! In order to continue to enhance our safety, we have modified our volunteer 
procedures. All volunteers and visitors will have to do the following: 
 

1. Attend Parent Volunteer Training: 
a. Friday, September 6th at 9:00 a.m. 
b. Thursday, September 12th at 9:00 a.m. 
c. Monday, September 30th at 6:00 p.m. 

2. Submit proof of a clear TB test within 3 years.​ ​Parents volunteering once do not require 
a TB test.  

3. Complete online pesticide training. Please bring a copy of your certificate of completion 
to the front office. Click ​here​ to access the pesticide training information. Parents 
volunteering once do not need to complete the online pesticide training.  

4. Check in using our Raptor system. Please read below about the Raptor system. 
 
We have a brand new system for logging visitors into the office. This state-of-the- art system, 
called Raptor, scans a valid government-issued ID and screens visitors. Once you are cleared, 
you will receive a sticker ID badge that you must wear while on campus. Your information will be 
saved in our system for future visits. You will only need to sign in through the system to receive 
a badge each time you visit the Anza campus.  
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation as we implement these procedures to ensure the 
safety of our students and staff.  
 
In partnership, 
 
Alberto Paredes 
Principal 
Juan de Anza Elementary School 
 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1565192729/wiseburnk12caus/q86wldlqndn4f9uu2xnq/VolunteerIPMTraining.pdf

